
 

 

 

Daily update 
(20 March 2024, 1pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Watch Your Waste sharepoint site 
• Quality Strategy Development Newsletter 
• Launch of Employee Director’s Office website on HR Connect 

 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: 

GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 
 

Watch Your Waste sharepoint site 

Following the launch of our Watch Your Waste campaign last month, all staff 
should familiarise themselves with the ‘Waste’ Sharepoint site which has lots of 
useful information and resources that can be downloaded/ordered to help improve 
waste segregation. 

As well as finding useful resources on waste segregation you will find information 
on and a link to the Waste Segregation LearnPro module, and a link to the 
NHSGGC Waste Management Policy. 

Every waste type produced within a healthcare facility will require a different 
disposal method with different associated financial costs and Greenhouse Gases 
(GHG) emissions. NHSGGC needs all staff to implement best practice when it 
comes to waste segregation. 

Waste facts: 

• During 2022-23 almost 12 thousand tonnes of waste were produced due to 
the vast and diverse range of activities carried out at NHSGGC sites 

• Orange bags accounted for 50% of all waste related costs and are 
responsible for 75% of the GHG emissions from waste 

• Audits suggests as much as 50% of the clinical waste stream can as placed 
in domestic and recycling waste: 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189448487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=owxng6GXM%2BD%2FOSgA3QxOD1PIVbRxjfC3BQgQCZY25yo%3D&reserved=0
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Estates/SitePages/Waste.aspx


 

https://cdn.zerowastescotland.org.uk/managed-downloads/mf-duusez99-
1679414247d  

 

So, if you haven’t become a Green Avenger yet, start now and make simple 
changes for the NHS and the environment and start taking those extra few seconds 
to dispose of our waste products in the correct way. 

Quality Strategy Development Newsletter 
 
Introducing Issue 5 of the NHSGGC Quality Strategy Newsletter.  

This edition will provide an update on Creating the Conditions for Quality in 
NHSGGC, recent Co-production and Co-design of the Strategy, Quality Everyone 
Everywhere and the Quality Strategy timeline. 

If you missed our previous newsletters, you can find them here:  

Go to this Sway  

Launch of Employee Director’s Office website on HR Connect 

The Employee Director’s Office has launched its new webpage on HR Connect 
providing you with information on what the role of the Employee Director is and the 
role the office plays; links to Trade Union and Professional Organisation websites 
where you can find out how to join, and Staff Side contact information.  

The Employee Director is a Non-Executive Director member of NHS Greater 
Glasgow and Clyde and Co-Chair of the Area Partnership Forum (APF) who works 
in partnership with the Board and its Executive Management, i.e. Director of 
Human Resources and Organisational Development and the Executive Director of 
Nursing to provide views and advice on workforce issues directly affecting staff in 
NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde. Working alongside the Employee Director are 
two Staff Partnership Leads and an APF Administrator. 
 
The Employee Director is directly accountable to the Chairperson of the Board and 
elected as the Chair of the Staff Side. The Employee Director and Employee 
Director’s Office is the Board’s conduit for 14 Trade Unions/Professional 
Organisations and takes forward staff side views to influence Board policies and 
ensure staff interests are properly reflected in Policy Development and to 
encourage the ethos of Partnership Working. 
 
We encourage you to have a look at the website and familiarise yourself with your 
local staff side contacts.  
 
If you have any suggestions for any information you would like to see on this 
webpage, please contact the APF Administrator. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.zerowastescotland.org.uk%2Fmanaged-downloads%2Fmf-duusez99-1679414247d&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189448487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0kNVjeD%2F7fMzbFts9pRqhpZMAlgiqv1tLNSRWr9QZ%2B8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.zerowastescotland.org.uk%2Fmanaged-downloads%2Fmf-duusez99-1679414247d&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189448487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0kNVjeD%2F7fMzbFts9pRqhpZMAlgiqv1tLNSRWr9QZ%2B8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2Fkk4fMj76qu95DMsN%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189604402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RyzzktCNAowVtY088aYcZjW4oLzbCwFUwVKoE9d2h24%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2Fkk4fMj76qu95DMsN%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189604402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RyzzktCNAowVtY088aYcZjW4oLzbCwFUwVKoE9d2h24%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fhrconnect%2Femployee-directors-office%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189604402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dBxP9X%2FBOUdg%2FE%2BSr2AEBqkf4QmavPhpRfFDl9zZEaw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Kirstin.mckenzie@ggc.scot.nhs.uk


 

 

Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS 

  
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 

  
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C739176cb8fd441d6c96808db9fb5e069%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638279375717074338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xLvOnCivewdZr48QEV2uT8JODkesVc4BHbMYAC%2FGEco%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Frcrp&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4f41c04e5f3747717f3508dc48d9f71c%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638465348189604402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LYPzV9Lwhbh5rP%2FT%2BjkLpt0VE6fSjZMWkcA%2FkvZXQxU%3D&reserved=0

